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 Abdallah Shriners Bull Bash and Demolition Derby  
 
Abdallah Shriners are proud to present our annual event at the Leavenworth County Fairgrounds, located at 3rd 
Street and Fairgrounds Road, in Tonganoxie, Kansas. The fun starts with a Bull Bash on Friday, September 9, 2022, 
and a Demolition Derby on Saturday, September 10, 2022.  
 
Over the last 63 years, we have established a large following of participants and fans that look forward to these 
events every year. For this reason, it is important for us to keep the Bull Bash and Demo Derby a fun, affordable, 
family-oriented event even though it is a major fundraiser for Abdallah Shriners annual budget. In an effort to 
keep this a family affordable event, we hope you and your company will consider supporting our event by 
advertising with us. Various sponsorships are available at every price point, and we will be happy to customize 
sponsorships or advertising programs on a one-on-one basis.  
 
You may have heard of our organization through television commercials or have seen us in parades. Shriners 
International is a fraternity based on fun, fellowship and the Masonic principles of brotherly love, relief and truth 
with nearly 200 chapters in several countries, and thousands of clubs around the world. For more information, 
please visit shrinersinternational.org  
 
Advertising with Shriners helps support a great organization as well as connecting your company to our loyal 
customer base. We are grateful for any support from donations to advertising sales. Feel free to call our business 
office for any questions or to get in touch with our sales team (913) 362-5300 or email shrinederby@gmail.com  
 
On behalf of all our members located throughout Northeast Kansas, Abdallah Shriners sincerely appreciates your 
generosity and support.  
 
Kind Regards,  
Greg Sippel, Event Chairman  
 
 
 
 

Proceeds are for the benefit of Abdallah Shriners activities. Payments are not deductible as charitable contributions.  


